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Hello,

I am writing in reference to Agenda item 9(c), Discussion of Ordinance no. 967 about acquiring the property
between saltwater park and the bulkhead at end of 27th Ave NW.
Please purchase this property to continue to allow unrestricted access for our community to the beach.  We use this
area frequently and while the residents nearby might not want the extra foot traffic, it is vital our community have
public access to enjoy this beach and property forever.

Please contact me if you have further questions
Breanna Clouse
Breanna.clouse@gmail.com
Hillwood Neighborhood, Shoreline, WA
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